
Longstone Community Council

Minutes of the 36th Annual General Meeting

held at 7:30 pm in Longstone Primary School on Monday 8 June 2015

Adopted 13 June 2016



ATTENDANCE

Elected members:
Jim Scott (Chair and Treasurer), Grace Hughes (Secretary), Jean Marr, Steuart Campbell, Ann Watt, Robert Gardiner. 
Co-opted members:
Lily Campbell, Rev. Michael Frew.

Ex Officio:

Cllr C Fullerton.
In attendance:
PCs Jodie Brownless and Andrew McKenzie, Eileen Hewitt (of CEC’s 20 mph Team).
Members of the public: 1
1  
Apologies were received from Cllrs Dixon and Heslop.


2
The minutes of the AGM held on Monday 9 June 2014 were approved.
3
It was agreed that the existing officers of LCC should continue in their posts for another year.

4
The Chair read his report for the year (copy not available)

5
The statement of accounts for the year ended 31 March 2015 was discussed and approved. 

6
It was noted that Mr Frank Hughes was content to act as auditor again and this was accepted.

7
Under AOCB the problem of refuse bins not being emptied was discussed. After a question about the Longstone Co-op at the Resource Centre in Longstone Street, it was explained that this was an operation, selling fruit and veg, to give those who use the Centre some shop experience.
8
Eileen Hewitt explained the reasoning behind the introduction of the 20mph limit for the city centre, shopping streets and most local streets in Edinburgh.  This was discussed.
It was noted that the next ordinary meeting will be held on Monday 10 August [in the church?].
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